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I OPPOSE this bill.  This does not stop the back yard puppy mills from producing 

unhealthy pets.  That is what needs to be focused on.  This also puts undue financial 

strain on any rescue organization who are already struggling to pay for vet and 

medical care of rescues they get from puppy mills, strays, or surrendered dogs. 

PLEASE OPPOSE THIS BILL 


